FSGW SPECIAL BOARD MEETING
October 11, 1982

The special board meeting was called for the purpose of discussing the site for
the benefit Archives concert. Mary Cliff, Chair of the event, said that Odetta
had offered to perform. She got much of her material from the Archive, and would
like to contribute in this way. She has not been here since 2 years ago (at the
Childe Harold). Discussion about the site centered on Gaston Hall or Lisner.
Several felt that Gaston would be better. A motion was made and then withdrdown.
The matter was recommitted to the committee by another motion made by Olive and
seconded by Woods.

Adjourned.

This Board meeting was held immediately following a meeting of the Committee of

the Whole.
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